
NEWSLETTER

CALENDAR DATES
22.06.2024  PTFA Colour run

24.06.2024  Red Class trip to Puxton Park

Online safety workshop for parents  9am

25.06.2024  Moving up day

Y6 Induction Day at Churchill

26.06.2024 Y6 Churchill Drama Day

Raise the Roof Y3 & Y4 am only 

27.06.2024  Sports Day 1st option

04.07.2024 Y5/Y6 morning performance 9.30am

Evening performance 6pm              

05.07.2024 PTFA Krispy Kreme sale

10.07.2024  Y3 & Y4 Raise the Roof performance to

parents 

11.07.2024 Sports Day reserve

PTFA end of Year social 7.30pm skittles at 

the  Woody

15.07.2024 Reports issued

Cream Tea for volunteer helpers 2.30pm

16.07.2024 Y3 & Y4 WLT sports festival

17.07.2024 Blue Class Farm visit

18.07.2024 Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am

23.07.2024 Last day of Term 6 and academic year

Dear families
Now we are in the midst of the summer term, it is lovely to see all the children enjoying their summer activities and
learning.  

Year 4 & 5 Osprey Camp will conclude today and we will welcome them back looking forward to hearing about their 
adventures. I am sorely disappointed not to have been able to attend as planned but His Majesty's Inspectors had another 
agenda for me this week over at Sandford! Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their final trip at Winscombe yesterday, bowling at 
Hollywood bowl and are looking forward to their transfer days in the up and coming weeks. KS1 also had a super time
playing Cornhole yesterday when the NSSPEA visited the school.

We are also looking forward to our move up afternoon next Tuesday and Sports day on Thursday, weather permitting.

Most importantly we must mention the PTFA Colour run which takes place tomorrow from 1pm – 5pm. There will be so 
much to do and enjoy e.g. Y3’s Country Dancing, refreshment stalls, Y6 games stall as well as the colour run itself.  Please 
come along for a truly great afternoon in our school grounds raising funds for our school.  May I take this opportunity to 
thank our wonderful PTFA for all their monumental work and effort to put this day on.

Thank you for your continued support.
Lorna Richardson

I S S U E  1 7 – J U N E  2 0 2 4

Music tuition slips must be

returned by Weds 26th June 

if you want your child to receive 

tuition in September 2024

(KS2 only).

We hope to see you all at the 

PTFA Colour run tomorrow!

HAVE A LOVELY 

WEEKEND!

REMINDERS

W I N S C O M B E  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L

E X E C U T I V E  H E A D T E A C H E R S  W E L C O M E



Our Children will

Care

Achieve

Respect

Excel 

Our Learning Powers:

Resilient

Reflective

Curious

Co-operative

British Value

RESPECT

Safeguarding our children is everyone’s responsibility

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Ms Andrea Muxworthy

Deputy Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Lorna Richardson and Miss Claire Humphrey

CREW POINTS TOTAL FOR THIS WEEK 

CAMERON CONCORDE MATTHEW BRUNEL

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY AWARDS
10 smiley faces -Marley, Lewie & Emelia

20 smiley faces – Darcie, Reginald & Phoebe
Diamond award – James F
Platinum award – James C

Head of school award – Joseph, Maelys & Reuben 

196 180 162149

Online Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers  - Reminder 
Only a small number of parents have signed up to our workshop. 
Don’t forget if you want to attend On Monday 24th June at  9am 
please let the office know in person, by telephone or email so 
we have an idea of numbers .  Thank you.
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YEAR 3 RAINFOREST ART DAY

On Tuesday 18th June Year 3 enjoyed a ‘Rainforest Art Day’.

In the morning we made sloths out of clay and decorated 

magnetic animals. In the afternoon we had a live Zoom 

session with the artist John Dyer.  

He showed us how to paint capybaras and we were really 

excited when he answered two of our questions.

The craft items were bought using the money we raised from 

our cake sale and we would like to thank the PTFA for their 

support.
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LYNCH CHAPEL WINSCOMBE

We would like to invite anyone who is school 

age to perform at our Young People's Informal 

concert on Sunday 7th July at 2.30pm at Lynch 

Chapel, Winscombe. It's a very informal event 

and every level of musician is welcome from 

beginner to the more experienced. It's a lovely 

event which we try to hold twice a year. 

Everyone is very supportive and if anyone 

makes a mistake it doesn't matter, just start 

again or keep going, whichever you are happy 

with. To take part in the concert you need to 

book a place by contacting Alison Waite 

on alison.waite5@btinternet.com. There is a 

chance to come and have a run through 

beforehand so that you know what the chapel 

is like, if it is helpful, at 1pm on the same day.

Alison

mailto:alison.waite5@btinternet.com
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